
 

PUBLIC 

Notice on the functional adjustment of Multicurrency Savings Account 

for Individual Customers 

Dear customer: 

In order to provide a higher quality financial service experience, 

HSBC China has made some functional adjustment of Multicurrency 

Savings Account to our personal service. Exchange Account will be 

allowed to deposit cash, including USD, HKD, JPY and EUR. At the 

meantime, Notes Account is ceased to be offered by HSBC China from 12 

Sep 2024 while existing Notes Account can be operated normally. 

Subject to the compliance with laws and regulations, HSBC China may 

include additional types or currency options to Multicurrency Savings 

Account services.  

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. If you have any 

question, please contact your Relationship Manager or call our 

Customer Service Hotline at +86(21)95366. We appreciate your trust 

and support, and we will continue to provide you with higher quality 

and better financial services. 

This is hereby announced. 

Your faithfully, 

HSBC Bank (China) Company Limited  

9 Sep 2024  


